

November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Student Progress Evening – Change of Date

Due to the General Election on Thursday 12th December we have decided to move the date of the Year 11 Student Progress Evening. This will now take place a week earlier on **Thursday 5th December**. Details about how to book appointments will follow within the next few days. Please accept our apologies for the change of date and I look forward to seeing you on the 5th December.

Yours sincerely

Mark Davies

Progress Leader for Year 11

(DA-AA) Year 11 Student Progress Evening - Change of Date - November 2019